
Year 3-4 week ending 13.10.22 

 

 

 

 Our science topic is drawing to a 

close for this half term, however 

we have enjoyed investigating 

what states of matter are and how 

they change! We have enjoyed 

being particles and were a bit 

worried when Mrs Ellin was 

shaking up big bottles of fizzy pop! 

We can now explain how water 

changes state and the best place 

to dry our washing! 

 

Numbers, numbers and more 

numbers have been our focus in 

maths.  

Discovery Friday has helped us to 

investigate our numbers and how 

we can manipulate them. 

  

English: In English this week we have been collecting facts on 

the worlds use of plastic and its effect on marine life. These 

facts will be used to write our non-chronological report. 

We have also been investigating some tricky vocabulary as we 

will be using technical words in our report. 

History is also drawing to a close 

this half term. 

The children have learnt about 

the invasion of the Anglo-Saxons, 

their way of life and how their 

language still impacts on us 

today. 

Our investigation of artefacts led 

to some interesting, and 

sometimes humorous 

hypotheses. 

 

 

Bamboo tamboo has been a 
huge success and the children 
have been stars. Mrs Ellin has 
been immensely impressed 
with their concentration and 
application leading to 
unbelievable progress – well 
done everyone. 


